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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
TITLE: The Hon Julie Bishop and the new PM Morrison 
 
 
Frankly I can’t fathom the Aussies. Nor why the same party keeps doing the things they do. 
 
Hon Bishop according to some should have been the new PM. But that’s politics. 
 
I congratulate the new Prime Minister Morrison on his appointment and we’ll know soon enough 
who has replaced Hon Julie Bishop. 
 
Must say though I found her very engaging and easy to get on with. She agreed to the school, waste 
project and renewed scholarship program.  
 
I thought she did us proud and wish her well in her future endeavours 
 
[ENDS] 

 
 
For more information, please contact the Office of the Premier on email: 
pats.sionetama@mail.gov.nu or hender.poumale@mail.gov.nu; phone: +683 4200. Visit our 

website https://niuepremierofficial.com/ 
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